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We are pleased to introduce an update to our product packaging: a transition to a staple-less box 
design for all XPEL Paint Protection Film products.

This upgraded design ensures superior protection for our film during transit by reducing 
movement within the box, eliminating potential damage. Furthermore, the box ends have been 
strengthened, enhancing their durability by more than twice compared to the previous design.

But the improvements aren't just about product safety. We've also considered your needs, making 
these boxes easier to flatten once the roll of film has been utilized. This facilitates more efficient 
disposal, promoting tidiness in your workspace.
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https://www.xpel.com/xpel-silicone-squeegee-4-x-3



